From: ron olson [mailto:ronolson@metrocast.net]
Sent: Friday, December 14, 2012 9:07 AM
Subject: wind turbine project on Newfound Lake

Please stop the wind turbine proposed projects around newfound lake. It is totally out of
control. We need to put a moratorium on this project. The spanish company wants to put 36
more wind turbines around the lake and another company now wants to add 11 more wind
turbines near the southwest area of newfound lake. Talk about destroying this beautiful area
and the generated power will not benefit the immediate area. Please review the proposed plan
and vote to stop it. Thank you.

Ron and Fran Olson



